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  Staff Senate Meeting



   
     April 15, 2010
Attendee(s) : Rebie Coleman – Chair. Yolonda Wilder – Assistant Secretary, Daphine Richardson- Vice Chair, Cassandra Madden – Secretary, Janet Bunch, Von Breeden, Patsy Sessoms, Tristan York, Marva Hicks, Geneva Ennett, Retha Tuck, Ruby Messick, Rosalind Richardson, Steve Pressler, Vonda Belle, Joyce Vinson-Davis, Karen Coleman, Brenda Williams, Vonnie Nunnally, Karen Alston, Elaine Reid, Brenda Sexton, Eric Morris, Paul Harrison Sr., Madeline Keels, Leona Whittington, Randal Childs, Starla Huggins, Ilean Sutton, Carla Pierce, Clifford Gibson, Sam Perry, 
Absent : Kendra Cardwell - Treasurer  Charles Simpson, Jr – Parliamentarian
Speakers: Ruby Messick, Kelly Eaves-Boykin
Staff Senate Chair Rebie Coleman called the meeting to order @ 10:29am.

Minutes were read and approved with one name correction. Minutes were approved with said correction.
Announcements: 

Today is the deadline for applications for Staff Senate Scholarship.
Ruby Messick asked for staff members help with our second Habitat for Humanity House. Help is needed on Thursdays and Fridays. Plenty of faculty and students have helped but more support is needed. The staff senate is the only organization that has not participated as a group.

Speakers: Kelly Eaves-Boykin, Chair of the Staff Assembly spoke on what the Staff Assembly is its history, her role as Chair. She talked about the Have a Heart Fundraiser in February where all 16 campuses collect donations for charities on the same day, the staff assembly newsletter and website. She also spoke on the Staff Assembly action plan which can be found on the NCCU Staff Senate Website.
Meeting was adjourned @ 11:21.
